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Re: Dillingham Port / Harbor Advisory Committee

HI Dan:

Thanks for your interest and willingness to serve.  I'm going to forward this to Lori so that she can include
it in the packet at the appropriate time.  From the city webpage, it looks like your term isn't actually up
until November.  But I'm not sure whether the website has been updated. 

Thanks again

Alice

From: Dan & Marjorie Dunaway <dlgdunaway@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:50 AM

To: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>; Robert Mawson <manager@dillinghamak.us>

Subject: Dillingham Port / Harbor Advisory Committee
 
Dear Alice, I have been meaning to write this for over a week.

I am willing to continue to serve on the Port / Harbor Advisory committee.

I have always been interested in how the habor is operated and developed.

thank you

Dan Dunaway 
PO Box 1490
Dillingham, Alaska 99576

907-843-3030
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Mon 7/25/2022 12:05 PM
AR Alice Ruby

To: Dan & Marjorie Dunaway <dlgdunaway@gmail.com>; Robert Mawson;


